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The City Clerk's Office will be Closed

on Friday, September 22, 2017
The City Clerk's Office is committed to providing

quality customer service to the citizens of San Diego.  
To further encourage a culture of continuous 

improvement, innovation and open communication, 
the Office will be closed on

Friday, September 22, 2017

for a mandatory staff training to better serve you. 

There will be staff available to take your information at the Information Counter 
in the Lobby or you may call (619) 533-4000.  You may also submit requests by 

sending an email to CityClerk@sandiego.gov. 

We appreciate your support! 

### 

http://www.sandiego.gov/development-services/



